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CONFIDENTIAL 
September 22, 1970 

TALKING PAPER -

• 
At the President's personal request, Director Hoover has 

come up with some recommendations regarding increasing 

the number of FBI agents based abroad as legal attaches to 

U. S. embassies. 

Because of the hijacking problem and the increasing amount 

of int~rnational activity related to domestic violence, the 

President feels very strongly that this step must be done. He 

does not have confidence in the CIA abroad to deal with this 

situation and wants it handled through the FBI. 

This should not be put through the bureaucracy - it shoul d just 

be done quietly and quickly by you working directly with Director 

Hoover. 
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